Your support makes a
difference every day

Dear friend of ABHM,

As the end of the year approaches ABHM would like
to thank you, as one of our generous donors, for your
support. With your gifts you are changing the lives of
older adults, families, and people with disabilities.

How? Let me tell you a story about Mary and her family.

Mary was living at home when she was first diagnosed
with Alzheimer’s. Initially her husband Fred, daughter
Caralyne and family provided the care and support that

Mary needed. However, over time it became clear Mary required professional care. Her family,
faced with a difficult decision, chose to move Mary from home to a memory care center.
Unfortunately the facility they chose was not able to meet Mary’s needs, and the family was
forced to look for another community. In order for Mary to receive the comprehensive memory
care she needed the family turned to an ABHM community.

Today, Mary is comfortable and happy. She receives the one-to-one care she needs and has a
beautiful private room. Mary, a social butterfly, is thriving in a community setting that enables
her to remain active and engaged. Fred and Caralyne, who stop by nearly every day, express
their family’s appreciation with the following testimonial:

“During our visits we enjoy each other’s company and do many of the activities
she has always loved to do. Mom is content and happy, and so are we. Since
moving here the community has also helped our family learn more about
Mom’s illness through seminars and educational material, which has made it
much easier to understand what she is going through.”

Mary and her family are just a few of the people whose lives are forever changed through the
donations you make to ABHM or your local ABHM community. The gift you make today enables us
to continue the programs that are so vital to the people we serve. Every gift makes a difference,
supporting everything from music therapy and visual aid programs to specialized rehab equipment
and campus improvements. Your gift of $25, $50, $100 or more, along with the support of many
other donors, will ensure that we continue creating healthy Christian communities that empower
people.

Please show your support by mailing in your donation using the enclosed envelope, donate online at
www.abhomes.net/foundation, or visit your local ABHM community website.

Sincerely,

Sl

Dave Zwickey
ABHM President and CEO

P.S. Thank you for your continued support! For more information about your local ABHM
community, please visit their website.




